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May 7, 1962

Mr. Robert Brown, Chief
Environmental Hygiene

Maryland State Department of Health
501 W, Preston Street

Baltimore 1, Maryland

Dear Bob:

'!‘hemtya-luuur-lmmumdthhmuth

plan for sewage disposal on an o:pu_g_;'ul basis at the
mu- Yacht and Country Club,

Sincerely,

Alan D, Houser, M. D,
W Deputy State Health Officer

ee: Mr, Wm, 0, E. lmllu
County Commissioners .
Mr., Faye Latham, ¢/o McCrome Engineering Co.
Annapolis, Maryland





